
 

 

 

South Harringay School 
Pemberton Road 

London 
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T. 020 8340 2757 
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Friday 07 July 2023 

 

Re: Year 2 Performance – Fantastic Mr Fox 

Dear Parents/Carers 

The year 2 performance will take place on Tuesday 18th July and Wednesday 19th July. Both performances 

will take place at 9.30am in the Infants building hall. 

Red class parents: Tuesday 18 July  

Yellow class parents: Wednesday 19 July  

 

We would like all children to wear blue jeans and a plain white t-shirt for the performance and also for the 

dress rehearsal on Monday 17 July.  

We will be making most of the costumes and props we need at school but we need some flat caps for the 

farmers to wear! If you have one at home that we could borrow please bring it into school clearly labelled with 

your child's name. We will return them at the end of term. 

Please help your children to practise their lines and also the songs! 

On the morning of the performances, children will attend school as usual.  We ask that Year 2 parents waiting 

to watch the performance, either return at 9:30am or wait in the playground until all children have entered the 

building, after which we will allow entrance into the infant hall. 

We hope you can all join us.  

Best Wishes, 

The Year Two Team. 

 


